
   

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
26th April 2018 

Sarah Newberry        
Sir John Hunt Community Sports College 
Whitleigh Court, Lancaster Gardens 
Whitleigh 
Plymouth 
Devon 
PL5 4AA 
 
Dear Sarah Newberry, 
 
The Quality in Careers Standard Reassessment 
 
I am delighted to write to let you know that CSW Group Ltd has confirmed the decision made by the 
external assessor, Jeremy Cloke, following his visit to the school, to re-award The Quality in Careers 
Standard from 26th March 2018. 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the reassessment report for your information, and also your reassessment 
certificate.  If you wish to purchase a Quality in Careers Standard plaque, please complete the enclosed form 
and return to me.  
 
I would like to say how impressed we are with the continuous quality of your CEIAG programme and would 
like you to feed this back to the headteacher, all staff, and governors.  
  
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued interest and support towards Investor 
in Careers and once again congratulate you on achieving re-assessment of the award. 
 
We wish you all the very best for the future. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Ed Whitefield 
Investor in Careers Consultant 
 

Investor in Careers UK Limited 
   Poseidon House 

  Neptune Park 

  Cattedown 
  Plymouth 
  PL4 0SJ 

 
Tel:  01752 207701 
 
Web: https://investorincareers.org.uk/  
   
investorincareers@cswgroup.co.uk 
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